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I would like to join SOC for the next year because my participation in committees allows me to serve my 
community and Cuyama College better. My contribution to the team will add more diversity and 
different cultural aspects that represent faculty and students. Also, my understanding of 10 + 1 was 
enhanced by serving students and adjuncts since I joined previously, and I believe my demonstration 
and support to my colleagues will be better for the coming year. I would like to be the voice of the 
adjunct instructors and assist students in staying on their path to a better future to enable the mission 
and vision of Cuyamaca College. I practice equity in my role by working on three projects: creating and 
supporting a full ZTC degree and certificate in Arabic and developing and creating open educational 
resources. In addition, being part of the team will advance equity and reduce the barriers for adjuncts to 
better address our students' academic and non-academic needs. 

 


